
ATTENTION! 
 

 

  

New GCWW Online Application for Water Service 
Branches and Meters 

 

You are receiving this letter to inform you of the Greater Cincinnati Water Works 
(GCWW) new paperless option for water service branch and meter applications. 
These applications will now be available on line and can be submitted from the 
convenience of your office or other location at any time, any day. Please note the 
review, approval, and payment processes will not change, nor will the information 
and documentation that we require.  
 
You can access the application portal through the GCWW website, 
www.myGCWW.org, under the tab "Engineering and Construction" beginning 
August 1, 2019.   
 
The direct links to access the forms are as follows:  
 

• Domestic Application 
• Fire Application 

 
 
We will still accept paper applications until December 31, 2019. After that 
date, paper applications may be submitted on a case-by-case basis with approval 
from GCWW.   
 
Please note that this is not a replacement for those who are already electronically 
submitting spreadsheets for 2" or smaller curb-only, domestic subdivision 
branches to be installed with new water mains. That process will continue as is.  
 
Please contact the GCWW Branch Services Group either at 
branch.services@gcww.cincinnati-oh.gov or call (513) 591-7837 if you have any 
questions or concerns; we are here to help! Our goal is to improve for a better 
customer experience, and we appreciate your feedback.   
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Andrew Orth 
Interim Chief Engineer 

 

http://www.mygcww.org/
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001PGvcirfPMb4AMEPINI2T86LkdOOTmv97bpR1-W9gurbN6F_vH0QQDe4yZssn42MdH_eDMQ6vmJRb1hX7-32vfNltGH4r4N5LNl66n-GtjTpef-YRvlWEn4qTGnT6qOHJ8dBQXXlTQN-oKOT1D3Cdr61c0GcccF1TOVwYR5Eqt-ZVdXxXWczWrYPtu8fHCWwz%26c%3D%26ch%3D&data=02%7C01%7Cjay.kramer%40gcww.cincinnati-oh.gov%7Cdf88d166c89c4ee637cd08d71414a495%7C6f55bfd1366941fda0e3c98d56adb39f%7C1%7C0%7C636999951217305159&sdata=p7yGomm8z%2Fr8fh5fKUtoYfsjnqeGuiqsKCIrDcinUow%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001PGvcirfPMb4AMEPINI2T86LkdOOTmv97bpR1-W9gurbN6F_vH0QQDe4yZssn42Md34hoMXj8q3vNeucLB7SIpX8CScBwWdhBNCgeTqtJA9ITzJa3z26HYxgOVJCPpBEZHgYL3KQ8MZSrIUQ3qHWpsX3ABj9q9lVmqEgaOOLbdPvkJGIruuEp-A%3D%3D%26c%3D%26ch%3D&data=02%7C01%7Cjay.kramer%40gcww.cincinnati-oh.gov%7Cdf88d166c89c4ee637cd08d71414a495%7C6f55bfd1366941fda0e3c98d56adb39f%7C1%7C0%7C636999951217315147&sdata=OCL6%2Fp5pbZY5TqLwimVmbaxE6x2enfuFvxiIXALPqcA%3D&reserved=0
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